
Public Hearing Notice 

 

Notice to residents and property owners of Ford River Townhip. Please be advised there will 
be a public hearing of the Planning Commission on Wednesday, July 2, 2025 at 7:00 PM at 
the Ford River Township Hall at 3845 K Rd, Bark River, MI  49807 for a special use permit 
application from Brad and Sarah Nault (The Church Brewery) for a fence at property #009-
236-011-10 located at 5133 I Rd, Bark River, MI  49807. 

Anyone wishing to give testimony will be heard. 

Comments can be in person at the hearing, or by mail to Attn: Zoning Administrator 3845 K 
Rd, Bark River, MI  49807or email zoning@fordriver.org or call 906-399-0098.  All written and 
email comments must be received 24 hours before the hearing by Brent Jenshak, Ford River 
Township Zoning Administrator. 
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